February 1, 2018 2018年2月1日

February is always a great month at Haines. We recognize the heritage, accomplishments, and culture of African Americans in the United States. There will be several learning opportunities for our students this month. Be on the lookout for future school-wide assemblies and classroom activities.

二月在興氏學校總是很棒的一個月, 我們紀念美國黑人的傳統,成就和文化, 本月我們的學生將有幾個學習機會。 期待未來全校的集會和課堂活動。

We will celebrate Chinese New Year on Friday, February 16, but our annual performance will take place on Tuesday, February 20 at 8:30 AM and 1:15 PM.

Our Sweetheart Dance will take place this year on Friday, February 23rd at 5:00 PM. You don't want to miss out. All families are invited. We will celebrate all the sweethearts at Haines.

Continue to communicate with your child's teacher(s). It is important that you keep a two-way communication with the teachers as well as me.

If you have any questions or concerns and would like to give us feedback and suggestions, please stop by the office or email me at camoy@cps.edu.

我們將在2月16日星期五慶祝中國新年,但是我們的年度表演將在2月20日星期二上午8:30和下午1:15進行。

我們的甜心舞將於今年2月23日星期五下午5點舉行。你不想錯過。所有家庭都受邀。我們將在海恩斯慶祝所有的情侶。

繼續與您孩子的老師構通。和老師以及我保持雙向構通是非常重要的。

如果您有任何問題或疑慮,並想給我們反饋意見和建議,請停止辦公室或發電子郵件給我 camoy@cps.edu。